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LCIE Orientation Date Changed  

4/25/2008  
 

 

The summer orientation date for new undergraduate and graduate LCIE students has been changed to Saturday, 
June 28. The orientation event will be held at 8:15 a.m. at the Lindenwood University Cultural Center. 
 
There is no change in the opening session for continuing undergraduate LCIE students. It remains 6 p.m. 
Wednesday, July 2. 
 
Belleville Campus Only -- The summer orientation date for new undergraduate and graduate LCIE students has 
been changed to Saturday, June 28. The orientation event will be held at 8:15 a.m. in the Belleville campus 
auditorium. All new and continuing students will have their first class that same day at 9 a.m. 
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